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                                                                                                   13th November 2023 
Dear families, 
 
I am writing to you as parents and carers of children in Green class to 
inform you that following a period of illness last week, Mrs Thorp is currently 
in hospital.  We are hoping that after rest and medication, she will be well 
enough to return to school in the next few weeks.  Unfortunately, we are 
going to have to postpone the planned parents’ evenings for Green class 
families on Wednesday and Thursday evening until we have further 
information regarding Mrs Thorp’s recovery. Apologies for this 
inconvenience, but I am sure that you will join our school family in sending 
Mrs Thorp our love and best wishes for a speedy recovery. 
 
Mrs Fox has been teaching Green class today and will do so again 
tomorrow. Mrs James will be teaching on Wednesday and Friday and Mr 
Owens will be teaching on Thursday. Once we have further information 
regarding Mrs Thorp’s recovery, we will inform you regarding longer term 
plans should these be needed. 
 
For now, thank you for your ongoing support and understanding. 
 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mrs James                                     
Head teacher                                 
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